
 
Friday, July 10, 2020 

 

The Directors of The Great Geauga County Fair continue to work around the clock 

reviewing every aspect of the September 3-7, 2020 fair. 

We are working with state and local health officials and following the Responsible 

Restart Ohio guidelines for fairs as provided by Governor DeWine. We will continue to 

monitor the situation and adjust as we move forward to the 198th edition of the fair. 

While some high-risk activities and shows have had to be postponed, most of our 

family-friendly events remain intact.  

Entries are now open for anyone wishing to exhibit at this year’s fair. We urge you to 

enter online at the fair website geaugafair.com. The entry deadline is Wednesday, 

August 12, 2020. 

Grandstand shows will remain, and seating capacity will be limited to 50%. Tickets to 

Grandstand Shows can be purchased online as well as Advance Sale admission to the 

fair. Our food and concessions will adhere to the safety guidelines provided by the state 

and Bates Bros Amusements will be providing rides again this year. They have worked 

with health officials on the strict sanitation and ride program to continue to provide a 

positive experience. 

We understand that this is a difficult and stressful time, but we are committed to working 

towards a safe event for those who wish to participate. 

Please continue to monitor the fair website for details as we move forward at 

geaugafair.com. 


